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Without prejudice to all our rights  
 
Feb. 6, 2015 
 
Ontario Energy Board      File No. EB-2014-0300 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Windlectric Inc. Proposed Amherst Island Wind Energy Project   
 
APAI Request for an Extension to the Board’s Feb. 12, 2015 Deadline for Filing 
APAI’s Response to Interrogatories 
________________________________________________________________________  
 
We are writing to respectfully request that the Board grant APAI a one week extension to 
the Feb.12, 2015 deadline for submission of our Response to Interrogatories as set out in 
Procedural Order No. 2.   
 
This deadline pertains to APAI’s response to interrogatories from the Applicant and from 
Board Staff which were filed on Jan. 29, 2015. 
 
Our reasons for requesting an extension include the following: 
 
1.  Many of the written questions require a detailed response and the information in many 
cases is not readily available. In other cases, we are holding meetings with third parties in 
order to provide a full response and some of these meetings are scheduled for next week. 
 
2. In APAI’s letter of January 19, 2015 (p.6) we requested the OEB consider adding one 
week to the standard deadlines to enable us to consult with the Board on drafts of our 
submissions.  This response is one case where an extra week would enable us to conduct 
an internal review in advance of sending it to the OEB and the Parties. 
 
3.  Next week (Feb. 11 and Feb 12) we are attending a Court Proceeding with respect to 
APAI’s request for a Judicial Review on completeness in Toronto.  
 
Thank-you in advance for considering this request. 
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Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Laurie Kilpatrick 
Association to Protect Amherst Island 
c/o 4175 South Shore Rd. 
Stella, Ontario K0H 2S0 
Telephone: 613.634.3057 
Email: lauriekilpatrick@rogers.com 
 
 
cc: Parties  
   
  
 
 


